Frederick News — October 6, 2016

Falcons of the Week

Congratulations to our Falcons of the Week for this week. These
students have SOARed (Been Safe, taken Ownership, and are
Always Respectful) through the start of the school year.

Armando Moreno Matt Kubas Nathan Kaczmarski
Christian Peterson Cayman Diep Sofia Henne
Thank You

Thank you to all of the parents who attended conferences this week.
The partnership between school and home is a very important one,
and we thank you for taking the time to meet with us this week. An
additional thank you to our PTO and volunteers who provided dinner
to our staff during conferences on Thursday night.

Calling All Veterans......

We want to honor YOU! On Friday, November 11th, we are hosting
our annual Veterans Day assembly and are asking all veterans to join
us. If you, a family member, friend or neighbor have served in the
Armed Forces, please plan to be here and be recognized for your
service. We would love for you to attend our assembly from 9:00-
10:00 AM and stay for the refreshments and to chat with the kids.
Please RSVP to Lisa Guerrero (guerrero.lisa@d46.org) to get a
general headcount. Please wear your uniform if possible!

In addition, attached to this newsletter is an information form for
students to share information about a service man or woman they
know. This could be a family member, friend, neighbor, ...

We would love to add more to our “Wall of Heroes” board in our
MultiPurpose Room.

Important Dates

OCT 7 — No School

OCT 10 — No School - Columbus Day

OCT 12 - Late Start 10:05

OCT 20 - Picture Re-Takes

OCT 20 - Lake County Hearing & Vision Screening
OCT 21 — No School — Teacher Institute

OCT 24-28 — Red Ribbon Week




Frederick Family Book Club
YOU ARE INVITED!

WHAT: The Frederick Family Book Club
WHO: ALL 5™ and 6™ grade students and families
WHERE: Read the book together at home, then come to the
celebration at Frederick
WHEN: The Celebration is Thursday, January 26th
at 6:30 p.m. at Frederick
WHY: To have FUN reading with your children!
RSVP: Please return this form by Friday, October 28th to
reserve your copy of HIDDEN by Helen Frost. Books will
be sent home in November.
COST: FREE!!

A little more about HIDDEN:

When Wren Abbott and Darra Monson are eight years old, Darra's father steals a
minivan. He doesn't know that Wren is hiding in the back. The hours and days that
follow change the lives of both girls. Darra is left with a question that only Wren can
answer. Wren has questions, too. Years later, in a chance encounter at camp, the girls
face each other for the first time. They can finally learn the truth—that is, if they're
willing to reveal to each other the stories that they've hidden for so long. Told from
alternating viewpoints, this novel-in-poems reveals the complexities of memory and the
strength of a friendship that can overcome pain.  (excerpt from Amazon.com)
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Please return to your teacher by Friday, October 28,

Name of student:
Aduli(s)
participating:

Parent email:

Homeroom Teacher:




Please use the foliowing form with picture (copies only, not
originals) and send Il hack to school tor our wall of Heroes
bulletin board in the muiti-purpose room. Include as much
Information as you would like about your service member.

SERVICE MEMBER HAME:
RANK:
BRAHCH OF SERVIGE:

TOURS OF DUTY-

SPEGIAL AWARDS/MEDALS/ACCOMMODATIONS/DECORATIONS:

Put picture here

STUDENT NAME/RELATIONSHIP TO
SERVICEMEMBER:



Who's your
favorite team?

OR

Win a Bears or Packers Team Jersey

Bring in Box Top for Education Labels to earn raffle
tickets to win your favorite team jersey. Please bundle
box tops in packs of 10 to earn 1 raffle ticket.

We will have one drawing for
Bears Fans and another drawing for Packers Fans.
Deadline- October 20th

Winners will be announced October 20th




“Shine your Smile Day” is coming!

FREDERICK SCHOOL is hosting Smile Illinois-The Mobile Dentists on
October 24, 2016!

We have invited Smile Illinois-The Mobile Dentists to
bring its preventive dental care program to our center
because we know how important good oral health is to
our children’s overall general health.

“We know that tooth decay is the most common
chronic and infectious disease among children,” state
Margo Woll, D.D.S. and Marcy Borofsky, D.D.S.
co-directors of Smile Illinois-Mobile Dentists. We also
know poor oral health causes other problems in
children, such as diminished growth in toddlers, poor
nutrition due to difficulty eating and an increase in
bacteria in the blood and respiratory systems.”

A publication from the Centers for Disease Control
states: “Children receiving dental sealants in school-based programs have 60% fewer
new decayed pit and fissure surfaces in back teeth for up to 2-5 years after a single
application. Among children, 90% of decay is in the pit and fissures”.

Smile Illinois-Mobile Dentists will set up a mini-dental office in our building and can
provide dental examinations, cleanings, fluoride treatments and sealants (if needed) for
all children who return completed forms.

Smile Illinois-Mobile Dentists can provide these services free to families who need
financial assistance and it has subsidized fees for those who chose to pay for the
preventive care. No child is ever turned away from Smile Illinois-Mobile Dentists
because of financial need.

Signing up your children to see the Mobile Dental team is an easy way to get
necessary preventive dental care. If you want your child to see the dentist on
“Shine Your Smile Day,” just fill out the permission slip and return it to your school.

You can learn more about Smile Illinois-Mobile Dentists by going to its website:
www.mobiledentists.com and watching the short video about the preventive dental care
program.




